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Dear Friends and Colleagues:   
  

One individual has tested positive for COVID-19.  The individual was last in the building 
on January 20, 2023, on the 15th, 20th, 21st, and 25th floors of the Dirksen courthouse.  
Appropriate individuals have been notif ied.   

 
 This is the first COVID letter I have written since January 17!  I know you have not missed 
hearing from your friendly Chief Nag.  Like you, I have seen ominous news about the latest variant, 
co-infections, “long COVID,” etc.  I’m still feeling good about a full week-long break from COVID 
notif ications.  And as always, I’m reminding you that although we have not mandated boosters, 
they remain very good protection against serious infections.   
 
      Yours truly, 
 
  
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  
 
 
 
 


